If you could please forward to any possibly interested dental professionals across the state that would be greatly appreciated!!

The Washington State 2022-23 Smile Survey is still looking for additional Screeners!  
Currently additional help is needed in Kitsap, Pierce, Clark/Cowlitz, Clallam, Snohomish, Spokane Counties and potentially San Juan and Island Counties.  

The Smile Survey is conducted via a collaboration from the Washington Department of Health and the Arcora Foundation.  Collecting this oral health data on Washington State children helps to advocate for policy change plus identifies the need for programs across our state.  The data will be collected in selected elementary schools on 2nd and 3rd grade children using a Basic Screening Survey (BSS) looking at incidence of decay, rampant decay, treated decay and sealants.  
 
The following information provides more details about the role: 
 
· All Smile Survey examiners must have a current Washington license to practice dental hygiene or dentistry.
· In accordance with Governor Inslee’s Proclamation 21-14 - COVID-19 Vaccination Certification, all Smile Survey contractors are required to show proof of vaccination against COVID-19.  
· A mandatory full-day calibration training will be held in Pierce County, date TBD.  Examiner travel and time will be compensated.
· All materials and supplies will be provided. 
· Reimbursement will be at the rate of $435 per elementary school, including mileage and planning.  All contracting/invoicing will be handled by Arcora Foundation. 
Interested candidates can reach out to Dana Harris, RDH, Smile Survey County-Level Coordinator at dana@healthybeginningsllc.com with any questions or suggestions. 
Thank you! 

